-----Original Message-----

From: Shali Wade [mailto:shali@gofinda.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2005 11:18 AM

To: field@hrc.org; comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: equal rights for taxation laws

Thank you for receiving and considering public comments  regarding equal 

taxation. My husband and I strongly support equal rights in all areas of 

the governement. We have vowed, along with our family and friends, to 

vote only for politicians who support these rights. This is not a 

gay/lesbian issue, but an equal rights one. Please  help this country 

progress by encouraging equal protection for all United States citizens 

in all of our laws.

Shali and Lyndon Wade

Kansas City, MO

